PUBLIC
NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that:

As of January 1, 2024, aeronautical
fees at YUL Montréal-Trudeau
International Airport and at YMX
International Aerocity of Mirabel will be
increased by:

General terminal fee 4%

Landing fee (for all flights, including
all-cargo) 4%

The fee increase will ensure that the needs
of users/customers of airport facilities
continue to be met and is designed

to offset the high inflation experienced

in recent months.

The revenue generated will be reinvested
in infrastructure projects as well as
passenger services.

Notice is given in Montréal, this November
1st, 2023.

Me Sylvain Choiniere
Vice President, Legal Affairs and
Corporate Secretary
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